
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 
I would like to express my dissatisfaction and concern for the Air Defense 
Identification Zone (ADIZ) created over Washington DC and the effort to make 
this zone permanent.  As a private pilot and aviation professional, efforts such 
as this throw a large blanket over a potential problem without taking into 
account the effect this has on the ordinary law abiding citizens.  It is my 
understanding this “temporary” measure has caused tremendous financial hardship 
to all professional aviators within this zone, and there is no indication it has 
made anyone safer. 
 
I urge you to eliminate the ADIZ and prevent this administration from stripping 
the ordinary citizens of one more right and privilege we had before September 
11, 2001. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Marshall 
 


